
E X E C U T I V E  C H A M B E R S  

H O N O L U L U  

N E I L  A B E R C R O M B I E  
G O V E R N O R  

December 30,2010 

The Honorable Shan S. Tsutsui, President 
and Members of the Senate 

Twenty-Sixt h State Legislature 
State Capitol, Room 409 
Honolulu, Hawaii 96813 

Dear Mr. President and Members of the Senate: 

For your information and consideration, I am transmitting herewith two (2) copies of the 
Development and Expansion of Telework Initiatives Report, pursuant to Act 199, 
H.B. No. 2698, H.D. 2, S.D. 2, C.D. 1 of the Twenty-Fifth Legislature, 2010. The Report 
will also be made available electronically at w. hawaii.qov/dcca/areas/catv. 

Enclosures 

www.hawaii.gov/dcca/areas/catv

